
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Thursday 2 December 2021
Term 4, Week 7

Key Information To Share From 
The Secretary For Education 
- Health measures in place at 

school -

This year and next, health, safety 
and wellbeing will continue to be a 
priority for us and the same public 
health measures you are very 
familiar with will remain in place:

● good hygiene and cleaning
● contact tracing systems in 

place
● vaccination requirements 

for workers (paid and 
unpaid)

● if you are sick, you must 
stay home and possibly get 
tested

● good ventilation.

For those regions in CPF Red, 
one change is that face coverings 
are encouraged to be worn when 
indoors for students and staff in 
years 4 – 13.

And if we are at Red at any stage 
next year:

● face coverings will be 
required at school when 
indoors for students and 
staff in years 4 – 13

● we will ask that only 
essential visitors come 
onsite.

Kia Ora Whanau,
We are almost at the end of our school year!  It certainly 
has been a year full of challenges, changes and uncertain 
waters to navigate.  As you may be aware the new Covid 
Protection Framework is upon us.  As indicated briefly 
yesterday we will continue to follow our current level 2 
protocols for the remainder of the year.  The information we 
have got regarding operations within red and orange are 
included in this newsletter.  



Diary Dates - Term 4
Week 8 7 December Rippa Rugby Tournament cancelled.  Our own TPS Rippa Rugby 

tournament will replace this.

Week 8 9 December Year 6 Graduation Dinner (unsure if this will go ahead under current alert level system, 
further details to come)

Week 8 9 December Year 4-5 EOTC Fun Day

Week 8 10 December End of Year Reports sent home and meet 2022 teacher

Week 9 13 December Year 6 Leavers Assembly LIVE STREAM ONLY. 

Week 9 15 December Last day for 2021

2022 2 February First day for Term 1, 2022

Reminders
If your child is not returning to Taupo 
Primary School next year please let 
the office know.

If you need to update any details for 
your child (address, phone number, 
email) please email the office at
office@taupoprimary.school.nz 

mailto:office@taupoprimary.school.nz


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


